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Mr Tilley
Class Teacher

English & MFL Lead
Senior Leader

Mrs Cross
Teaching Assistant

Mrs Lea
Teaching Assistant

Outdoor Learning Lead

Who are the teaching staff?

Friday mornings

Monday to Thursday
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What happens when?

book change book change

A book will be 
changed when 

it has been read 
and the reading 
record has been 

signed.

Forest
School



Learning becomes more formal with whole-class 
carpet and table work. Lesson activities are 

planned carefully to transition the children from 
the continuous provision in Reception.

Children progress onto the National Curriculum 
and are assessed against age-related expectations: 
working below, at or above the expected standard.

Expectations will increase for independence, 
concentration & behaviour.

English and Maths homework is assigned weekly.

In June, the week beginning the tenth, your child 
will sit the statutory Phonics Screening Check. It 
assesses children’s ability to decode words. There 
will be a meeting for parents/carers in September.

What’s new?

Your child may need 
support to cope with 
this change at first.



What can I do to help?

Read with your 
child at least five 
nights a week: 
listen to them 

read, read to them 
and talk about 
what you are 

reading.

Practice oral 
blending with 

your child.

e.g.
“Please pick up 
your s-o-ck.”

Encourage your 
child to write for 
genuine purposes. 

e.g.
Celebration cards, 
shopping lists and 

story telling.

Extremely important!



What can I do to help?

Enable your child 
to apply their 

maths learning in 
the real world.

e.g.
Counting plates 
to set the table.

Practice getting 
dressed and 

undressed with 
your child in 

preparation for 
our PE lessons.

Support your 
child with their 
homework and 

make it a positive 
experience by 
adopting a 

growth mindset.

Please put your child’s name 
on every item of clothing.



How can I get in touch?

You can contact 
Mrs Powell by 
phone, email or 

in-person to 
arrange a meeting 

with Mr Tilley. 

school office

You can post any 
content in the 

‘Personal’ folder to 
show what your 
child has been up 

to outside of 
school.

SeeSaw

You can message
Mr Tilley directly 

and like or 
comment on our 

Class Story.

Class Dojo

You can catch 
Team Year 1 on 
the playground 
before or after 

school with any 
quick messages.

playground



- Team Year 1

Have a wonderful 
summer break and we’ll 
see you in September!


